
From: Mandy Mccaslan
To: Mandy Mccaslan
Subject: Sequestration, the Continuing Resolution, and working "at risk"
Date: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 8:59:40 AM

 

From: ARC Webmaster [mailto:nsaarc@nsaarc.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 3:25 PM
To: Dianne Myers
Subject: Sequestration, the Continuing Resolution, and working "at risk"
 
Dear Industry Partner, 

Due to the uncertainty of the current fiscal climate relative to Sequestration and the
Continuing Resolution, the Government must advise our Industrial Partners that no one may
work "at risk". In the event sequestration goes into effect on 1 March, there is no expectation
that any funding will become available to cover "at risk" work. In the event your contract, or
an individual Technical Task Order (TTO) under your contract, runs out of funding - you
must stop work and notify your COR and Contracting Officer. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Contracting Officer responsible for your
contract. 

Regards, 

The ARC Webmaster

The information contained herein is for the exclusive use of the original recipient. This
information is granted for limited distribution within the recipient's place of business for
planning purposes only. Further dissemination, whether private or public is prohibited.
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